
TWB BOOSTER 
Meeting Minutes 

March 26, 2018 

I. Call to order 
Odie Hume called to order the regular meeting of the TWB Booster Meeting at 7:03 pm 
on March 26, 2018. 

II. Things Coming This Spring 

a) We have chaperone opportunities for the UIL contest on April 4th. 

b) Jazz event benefitting Officer Sherrard’s family on April 28th. 

c) Band Gala on May 12th. 

d) Scholarship committee will be meeting soon.  The scholarships winners will be 
announced at the Band Gala. 

III. Financial  Update, Chad McKay, Treasurer 

Chad gave a financial report.  Chad stated that we were able to recover $5000 of the 
fraud money. Chad stated that the Wylie Police and the bank was very helpful in the 
process of recovering the funds.  

 

IV. Soccer Concessions Report 

We just completed soccer season.  We are still looking for a Concessions Coordinator 
for next year.  Wylie High will take over the management from Wylie East for the 
2018/2019 school year.   

 

V. Band Gala, Kathy Hume, Gala Coordinator 

Kathy gave a report on the progress of the Band Gala.  She stated planning was going 
well.  The Band Gala will be May 12 from 6:30-10:30 p.m. As we get closer there will 
be opportunities to serve.  Which will include decorating the night before, day of 
kitchen help, clean up and pack up after the Gala.  The price for band students will be 
free. The price for family members will be $10 a person.  



 

 

VI. Junior High Updates 

No junior high updates given.  

VII. Updates from the Directors, Mark Schroeder 

We will be hosting a Jazz Festival on April 28th that will benefit Officer Sherrard’s 
family.  The directors are still working on the logistics.  We will be selling tickets for 
the event.  It will be at Wylie High School in the back of the school.  A well-known 
musician, Lalo Davila will be here for the event.  The directors are looking for parents 
to assist with the logistics of the event.  They would like to have ideas how to process 
ticket sales. Also, ideas on how to transfer the money made from the event to the 
Sherrard family. Loco Gringo Taco will coordinate the food for the evening. 

VIII. Officer Elections for 2018-2019 School Year, Sherry Sharber, Secretary 

The nomination committee recommended the following for the 2018-2019 Executive 
Board: 

Odie Hume, President, Jennifer Smith motioned to approve and Julie Russell 2nd the 
motion.  

Jamie Gregg, Vice President, Debbie Rusaw motioned to approve and Susan Kaehlert 
2nd the motion.  

Susan Kaehlert, Secretary, Malia Turk motioned to approve and Christy Samuel 2nd 
the motion.  

Chad McKay, Treasurer, Wes Stephens motioned to approve and Steve Fitch 2nd the 
motion.  

Raeann Cain, Vice Treasurer, Elizabeth Martin motioned to approve and Jamie 
Gregg 2nd the motion.  

There was a vote with no objections.  

 There are other leadership roles that we are looking for volunteers to fill. Please 
contact Odie Hume if you are interested in being on the leadership team.   

This was the last general booster meeting for this school year.  



 

 

 

IX. Adjournment 
Odie Hume adjourned the meeting at 7:45 pm. 

 

 

Minutes submitted by:  Sherry Sharber______________________________________ 

Minutes approved by:  Patti Bradley _______________________________________ 


